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ATTENTION TRAIN STATION SHUTTLE RIDERS:

System Wide • 01/16/24
ATTENTION TRAIN STATION SHUTTLE RIDERS:

Please be advised that MTA Metro-North Railroad announced an
upcoming temporary schedule change .
 
Click the link below for the changes that will take effect Tuesday,
Jan. 16 and are expected to last until early spring.
 
PLEASE NOTE: the HARTransit shuttle schedule will remain
THE SAME.
Please choose the train that best fits a connecting bus to meet your
commuting needs.
 
https://new.mta.info/press-release/metro-north-railroad-announces-upc
omi...

< Back to Alerts page

https://hartransit.com/shuttles2024
https://new.mta.info/press-release/metro-north-railroad-announces-upcoming-schedule-update-take-effect-jan-16
https://new.mta.info/press-release/metro-north-railroad-announces-upcoming-schedule-update-take-effect-jan-16
https://hartransit.com/alerts/current

